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17th December 2020

Ian Smith Esq
Bexley Council

Civic Offices
2 Watling Street
Bexleyheath

Kent DA6 7AT
ian.smith@bexley.gov.uk

Dear Mr Smith,

Ref : 19/03072/FULM - Demolition of the existing dwellings and erection of a part 
1/2/3 storey building to provide a 70 bedroom nursing home, with associated access 

alterations, car and cycle parking, landscaping and amenity space. 2, 4, 6 And 8 
Danson Road, Bexleyheath, Kent. 

Thank you for alerting The Gardens Trust (GT) to amendments on the above application which 
we originally responded to on 11th February 2020. We maintain our strong objection, in 

particular, to the two-storey elevation stretching along the park entrance. We do not feel that 
the retained hedgerow will mitigate the visual impact of this new building upon the setting of 
Danson Park, and the contemporary style fencing indicated is also very alien to the aesthetic 

of the park.

Yours sincerely,

Margie Hoffnung
Conservation Officer

Research - Conserve - Campaign
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